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In Prague, 26.November, 2021

Dear visitors, Dear commercial partners,

with the respect for permanently changing conditions, very unfavorable current epidemic situation
and declaration of emergency conditions in the Czech Republic, we have decided that international
professional contracting trade fair CZECH TRAVEL MARKET will not be held.

For the fair, who is focused on a very narrow target group - businessmen in the field of tourism, is
essential supposition a personal presence of professionals. Conditions for entry of the trade fair
visitors (based on the system W - SD) give in assumption, that business goals will not live up to
expectations, Which has CZECH TRAVEL MARKET meet.

Thank you for Yours support, to the last moment we believed together with you in realization of this
contracting event.

We are spending therefore now efforts to prepare the next trade fair CZECH TRAVEL MARKET and
we are looking forward to meet you during the next edition.
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